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We have had an event-filled start to the term.

One of our wonderful mums, Kate, demonstrated her pottery skills with the students to make

coil pots. We saw some talented pottery skills and can’t wait to paint them! Thank you, Kate.

The NSW National Parks and Wildlife Service are providing our school with a Koala Smart

Education Program. This learning program focuses on the conservation of the koala, making

a positive impact for our local koalas. The program provides real-life learning opportunities

targeted at learning about, and taking action, for our local koala population. We are looking

forward to our next visit!

Our Year 6 students visited Wingham High School for a day at the farm during Beef Week.

The students reported having a great experience and even made the local news talking

about their involvement.

The Smalls Schools Athletics Carnival has been cancelled due to unusable venues. We will

complete athletic events at school in the coming weeks. More information will be sent out

closer to the dates.

Our Puggle Reward System is well underway again this term. Students frequently receive

Puggle Tickets for displaying actions of our school values and each Thursday a name is

drawn out of the box for one lucky winner to receive Prize Box. Puggle Tickets are counted

each week and once we reach a total of 500 tickets we hold a whole school rewards day.

Unfortunately, due to the floods we have had a few events cancelled or postponed. We

would like to thank families and the community for your resilience, understanding and

strength during these times. It is great to see everyone’s smiling faces back at school.

- Michelle Taylor
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Notes have been sent out for

the Years 4-6 excursion.

Please note that a $50

minimum deposit is due by the

6  of June, online payments via

school bytes are appreciated

but cash  is also accepted 

th





Bandit
My bunny likes to chase cats wearing hats.

He is cuddly and as fluffy as a teddy.

Kindergarten students have been investigating

how they can sort objects for data displays

using objects from around our classroom. They

had to think about how many ways they could

sort them and if they could sort into two

categories at once. 
~ Ms Roze

with ms roze!!!
in the classroom

Year 1 and 2 looked at ways to
make equal groups to solve
tricky multiplication and division
problems. They were able to
find the important information
from worded problems and
come up with strategies to be
able to solve them. 
~ Ms Roze

The students have been looking at poetry and

picture books and how authors use word play to

make their writing more interesting. They have

been able to use onomatopoeia, similes,

alliteration and rhyme to describe a family

member or a pet and created amazing artworks

to go with their writing.

~ Ms Roze



in the classroom with
Mrs Taylor

Hanging out



Hockey Program Term 1



P&C CANTEEN 

Upcoming Events

6th June
Please return any lunch
orders before June 4th.

Parent/teacher interviews
- Afternoon of 26  June th

School assembly - 30
June 

th

Last day of Term - 4th
July 
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Every Day Matters

When it comes to attending
school, every day matters 

If your child misses as little as 
1 day per fortnight, they will 
miss 4 weeks of school per year, 
which adds up to over 1 year 
missed over their school life.

Make sure your
child doesn’t miss
out on the important
things like:

Learning

Strengthening 
friendships 
Build skills 
through fun
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